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Change of Name from Swaziland Communications Commission        
(SCCOM) to Eswatini Communications Commission (ESCCOM) 

 
 
Following pronouncement of the country name change made by His Majesty 
King Mswati III on the occasion of the 50-50 national celebrations on the 19th 
April 2018, to the Kingdom of Eswatini, the Communications Commission 
(SCCOM) would like to inform the nation, partners and all stakeholders, that 
effective from the 1st August 2018, the commission will now be known as 
Eswatini Communications Commission (ESCCOM).  
 
All other necessary changes which are in line with the foregoing shall be 
communicated and effected in due course. 
 
The Commission shall continue to be a dynamic regulator of communications 
services that facilitates the delivery of affordable, sustainable and quality 
services.  
 
 
                                   Ms Lindiwe Dlamini 
                                 Acting Chief Executive 
 
 
 


